
 

GARLAND VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT  
again is participating in the 

 WARREN GIVES 2023 PROJECT  
 Your contribution this year will assist us in upgrading our equipment. In our organization we have a young group 

of volunteers who are very dedicated to providing our service to the community. In providing this service we need 

to be able to give our volunteers the best equipment, especially for personal protection in firefighting gear. The 

necessary equipment to outfit a firefighter costs $4500.00. 

Our volunteers spend countless hours training, maintaining the fire equipment, apparatus, and the station along 

with doing various fund raisers that prepare them to protect and serve our community in their time of need during 

an emergency. 

 

Your contributions in the past have been greatly appreciated  

“ You all are part of our village”  

 
We hope you will continue to support our community service. 

 For you to make a donation to us go to the Serving the Community section at 

www.warrengives.org   

and select  

Garland Volunteer Fire Department 

http://www.warrengives.org/

